
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Thursday 05 December 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Haringey Music Service 
 
Haringey Music Service has invited children who are guitar, violin and cello continuers to join 
them at Rokesly Junior School for additional practice sessions for the Royal Albert Hall 
performance in March.  
 
For details of the days and times and further information please click on the following links: 
Guitar groups – Haringey Young Musicians | Haringey Council 
Strings music group – Haringey Young Musicians | Haringey Council 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://new.haringey.gov.uk/schools-learning/haringey-music-service/after-school-music-groups-haringey-young-musicians/guitar-groups-haringey-young-musicians
https://new.haringey.gov.uk/schools-learning/haringey-music-service/after-school-music-groups-haringey-young-musicians/strings-music-group-haringey-young-musicians

